As a member of the Jewish Community Council of Victoria, {ORGANISATION NAME} stands with the JCCV in saying that enough is enough – the time for listening is over. The time for action against anti-Jewish hate is NOW.  
We are experiencing unprecedent levels of anti-Jewish abuse, assault and vandalism in Victoria. It needs to stop. The battle against rising hate is not just a battel for the Jewish community, but for all Victorians. The JCCV has identified five key areas where action can, and should, be taken. Read more here.  
We encourage you to share the campaign and hashtag #ActionNotWords, write to your local representatives and share what actions you want to see taken to create a safe and peaceful environment for all Victorians. 

